CHESTER C. FULLER

Attorney at Law

Chase Bank Building Suite 348 • 124 S. W. Adams Street Peoria, Illinois 61602

February 21, 2007

Phone: (309) 673-4090 FAX (309) 673-8236

RECEIVED CLERK'S OFFICE

FEB 2 6 2007

STATE OF ILLINOIS Pollution Control Board

PC#194

Illinois Pollution Control Board Attention: Clerk's Office (Case PCB 2006-184) 100 W. Randolph Street, Suite 11-5000 Chicago, Illinois 60601

RE: Peoria County/Peoria Disposal Company

Dear Sir or Madam:

As a lifelong resident of Peoria County, I can't tell you how concerned I am about Peoria Disposal Company's attempt to enlarge their current facility and obtain authority to dump more hazardous toxic waste in their landfill. I believe that it is clear that the majority of Peoria County residents. Their hope is reflected in the Peoria County Board's decision to deny the Petition. It seems to me that the safety of the current residents of Peoria County and the future residents are balanced against a small group of people who would benefit financially from the landfill being expanded.

If our democracy in America is to mean anything, the wishes of the people with respect to this decision must be honored and upheld. It is my sincere hope that you will respect those wishes and deny Peoria Disposal Company's appeal.

The future of our children is surely more important than Peoria Disposal's desire to make more money.

Sincerely

Chester C. Fuller 1320 E. Glen Avenue Peoria Heights, IL 61616